
September 14,2004 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 323 99-0850 

RE: Withdrawal of Authority to Provide Telecommunications Services 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to notify you that United Systems Access Telecom, Inc. ceased doing 
business in the State of Florida as of June 30,2004. Therefore, we respectfully request that the 
company’s authority to provide telecommunications services in the State of Florida be 
withdrawn as of that date. 

Please advise if there are any additional filing requirements necessary to withdraw by the 
above date. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact 
Don Hebert at: (207) 467-9004. 

Sincerely, 
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Paulina Collins, General Counsel 
USA TELEPHONE 
5 Bragdon Lane 
Kennebunk, Maine 04043 
Tel.: (207) 467-8358 
Fax: (207) 467-8341 
paulina.collins@,savewithusa.com 

Straight Talk. Great Rates. 



Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2004 2:48 PM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Request to withdraw authority to provide telecom servs in Florida

I will contact the company about what they need to do. Thanks!

Original Message

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2004 2:04 PM

To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: Request to withdraw authority to provide telecom sen's in Florida

Docket No. 040000

Document No. 10091-04

No, they didn't pay anything and did not provide a date certain. They requested to be advised if there was

anything further they needed to do.

Thanks for your help Paula! :

Original Message

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2004 2:00 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Request to withdraw authority to provide telecom sen's in Florida

No, don't open a docket yet unless they either paid 2004 RAF or provided a date certain it would be paid. If
they did not, I'll have to contact them. Let me know the document # so I can print it. Thanks.

Original Message

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2004 12:23 PM

To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: Request to withdraw authority to provide telecom sen's in Florida

Sorry about that, the company code is TJÔO3.

Original Message

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2004 11:59 MvI

To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Request to withdraw authority to provide telecom sen's in Florida

What is their company codes? If it is TJ508 and TX203, then no. I have already opened compliance
investigation dockets 040920-TI and 040845-TX for nonpayment of the 2003 RAFs. If that is not their
company codes, let me know what it is and III research. Thanks.

Original Message



From: -Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2004 11:14 AM

To: Paula Isler

Cc: Kay Flynn

Subject: Request to withdraw authority to provide telecom sen's in Flonda

Hi Paula,

We received a letter from United Systems Access Telecom, Inc. [USA Telephone] Collins requesting their

authority to provide telecommunications services in State of Florida be withdrawn "as of 6/30/04". Please

advise on whether we should proceed to open a new docket or not. Thank you!
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